Kettlestone History Project
The aim of the History Project is to preserve the research carried out by a group of villagers to commemorate WW1, and make it accessible to all those who are interested. In the next few months we hope to complete a village history website where we will publish our findings both into lives of soldiers who fought at the front, and into events in Kettlestone during the early part of the 20th century. In the future we hope that other aspects of local history can be added to the website.
We also aim to organise events relating to the history of the village from time to time. This year there will be a tea party on July 20th, to commemorate 100 years since a Peace celebration was held in the village, and on September 19th, the eminent local historian Neil Storey will give a talk about the Armistice in Norfolk.
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